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Friday 11.09.2020

Holy See Press Office Communiqué

Today, Friday 11 September 2020, the Secretary for Relations with States, Archbishop Paul R. Gallagher, went
to the Republic of Belarus to express the attention and closeness of the Holy Father to the Catholic Church and
the country as a whole.

The programme includes meetings with civil authorities and leaders of the Catholic Church.


